
SANTA FE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Santa Fe – March 23, 2018 

Notice of Standby Precinct Board Members 

The Santa Fe County Clerk’s office is soliciting precinct board appointments for the June 5, 2018 
Primary Election. Applications for the standby list will be accepted at the Santa Fe County 
Clerk’s office. 

Precinct board appointments will consist of 1 presiding judge and 5 election workers for each of 
Santa Fe County’s 30 Voting Convenient Centers (VCC’s). 

Geraldine Salazar 
Santa Fe County Clerk 


